
 

This week in Beech Class… 

What a start to the half term! Thank you to all 

the parents who attended the Parents Evenings 

this week. It was lovely to meet you. 

 

Maths 

We have started a new unit in maths this week. 

We are now looking at fractions. On Monday we 

started to learn about unit fractions and we are 

now able to understand non–unit fractions and 

how fractions combine to make a whole.  The 

children have learnt about numerators and  

denominators and how a smaller denominator 

means a larger fraction and vice versa. 

 

English 

In English, we are looking at personal recounts 

this week. The children have learnt about the 

structure and language features of recounts and 

they have started to plan and write a recount of 

something that they did in the half-term holiday. 

 

French 

This week Beech Class have started to learn the 

colours in French. Where possible we have made 

links to English words that will help us remember 

the vocabulary. 
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STAR OF THE WEEK 

Oliver -  

for great work on adding fractions to 

make a whole. 


